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I am vehemently opposed to plans to export natural gas, as well as to any plans to expand/augment existing natural
gas pipelines for the following reasons:

The evidence is overwhelming that use of fossil fuels contributes to climate change;

Continued and increased use of fossil fuels is, in effect, suicide;

Leaks of methane - 86 times more potent that CO2 - during drilling for gas contribute to global warming, and make
the total contribution (drilling, transmission, and distribution combined) of natural gas no better than coal;

Gas for export does not contribute to the "public good" of citizens of the U.S.

Having heard about this only yesterday, | request that the deadline for comments be extended to allow for public
participation and greater transparency.

Etta Davis

Bolton, MA 01740
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